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10th June 2022 

 

PQ 26627/22* To ask the Minister for Health the status of the new Finglas primary care centre; 

and if he will make a statement on the matter. -Paul McAuliffe 

 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

 

The HSE have engaged the Design Team for Finglas Primary Care Centre and work on the preliminary 

design is underway.  

 

Please find below for your information, a link to a copy of the joint issue public information brochure 

on the Fergal’s Field Development Project, which was published on 5th of May 2022 on the HSE, 

Dublin City Council (DCC) and City of Dublin Education and Training Board (CDETB) websites and 

social media. 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/publications/primary/fergals-field-development-project-public-

information-brochure-may-2022.pdf .   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  

Capital & Estates 
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